June 5, 2017

The Honorable Deanna Reed, Mayor City of Harrisonburg 345 South Main Street Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Dear Mayor Reed:

The Harrisonburg Electric Commission respectfully submits the following candidates for consideration by the City Council as a member of the Harrisonburg Electric Commission. The new commissioner will be replacing Mr. Tom Mendez and serve out his unexpired term ending December 31, 2018.

1.	Mr. David G. Frackelton	1872 College Avenue	424-7788
2.	Mr. Joel H. Slocum	263 Fairway Drive	434-2083
3.	Mr. Jared Burden	343 Monticello Dr.	703-258-2678

Thank you in advance for your help in selecting a replacement for Mr. Mendez.

Sincerely,

Brian O'Dell General Manager